
 

 
9th May 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Abbeydale Industrial Hamlet Visit 
 
We have managed to secure a visit to the wonderful Abbeydale Industrial Hamlet to 
support our Sheffield Flood topic. Whilst there, we will explore the site and get a feel 
for life in Sheffield pre and during the Industrial Revolution.  
 
The children will go in two groups. 
 
Thursday 22nd May: Seahorses and Starfish 
 
Friday 23rd May: Stingrays and Starfish 
 
If your child is attending the football leadership training on Thursday, they will 
go on Friday with the other classes.  
 
We will inform parents of Starfish class by text which day their child will be 
attending.   
 
We will be walking down to the site in the morning, completing a few activities and then 
walking back up. We will stop off to buy ice-cream at Ecclesall Woods on the way back. 
We will show the children the various ice-cream choices ahead of time and then pre-
order so they are ready for us when we arrive. 
 
Please send your child with a packed lunch (no nuts) and drink for a picnic on site and 
£2 for the ice-cream (if they wish to have one). We would also ask you to keep an eye 
on the weather forecast and ensure that they are dressed appropriately. Comfortable 
footwear is essential. We will go no matter the weather conditions. Any children with 
medication will need to take it with them. 
 
Please log on to Parentpay to give permission for your child to go on this visit.  
Children will not be able to attend unless permission is given. 
 
If you are able to help, please email enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk to inform 
your child’s class teacher. Thank you in advance.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
The Y5 team 
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